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START OF A NEW RUN… 

It is official: we know the dates and the place of the start line for the next edition of Raid in France. We can say 

that we back on tracks for a new race: already the 6th one! Bring on 2014!

From the 13th to the 21st of September 2014 

Meeting for the 6th edition of Raid in France. We are aware that September is not an ideal month for most of 

you, but it is becoming more and more difficult - between ARWS calendar, one or the other timetable and our 

partners - to find dates. However, we have nearly a year to find solutions… 

en VTT.     

A start line in Puy-en-Velay 

Raid in France 2014 will settle in the heart of Massif Central, in one of the most authentic regions of France. The 

start area will be organised in Puy-en-Velay, historical land crossing the path of Chemins de Compostelle and 

being the capital of lace. Moreover, two buildings are protected by world’s humanity estate: the cathedral and 

l’Hotel-Dieu.

Faithful to its original values, Raid in France 2014 will then be progressing towards the Mediterranean Sea, for 

an arrival normally planned in Camargue, after 5 to 7 days of non-stop racing.

For now … 

We are recommending you to follow the adventures of Raid in France, through our official Facebook page, 

regularly update with news. To do so, you just need to create a Facebook account and then ‘like’ Raid in 

France… And, by the way … we will have more likes!!! 

 
To finish, let us remind you that a team Raid in France is currently taking part in Adventure racing world 

championships race in Costa-Rica! This team is composed of Anne Simon, Christophe Aubonnet, Thierry and 

Pascal!

  

See you very soon – Have nice holidays 

and thanks again to our Raid in France family ! 

Hugs and kisses

Dominique, Pascal et Nancy


